Charles T. Rahn
4589 Southfield Ave

Orlando, Fl. 32812
(407) 383 — 3405

June 25, 2015

Dear Mr. Natal,

My name is Charles Rahn, I have been appointed as Frank L. Amodeo’s
guardian. I am sending you this letter contemporaneously with my attorney, Brian
Horwitz, notifying the warden’s attorney of my status.

According to Mr. Amodeo he has provided you a brief description of the
litigation that is currently undergoing; and to a lesser extent a description of the
actions to be commenced; as we seek (1) to marshal Mr. Amodeo’s estate; and (2)
to nullify the already presumptively void criminal conviction. These courses of
action are likely to involve extensive discussion that is of a confidential nature.

Which brings me to the primary purpose of this correspondence. I would like
to ensure that I and the attorneys’ staff member have access to the multi-purpose
room for these discussions — again Mr. Amodeo’s state extensive and many of the
matters are necessarily confidential and privileged.

The attorneys are aware of the Bureau rules and will provide the appropriate
surety of their employee’s behavior. But, I would like to obtain in permission for
their staff members on a month-to-month basis rather than bothering you on a visit-
to-visit basis.

Additionally, I would appreciate a general notice being placed on my visitor
screen that I am effectively Mr. Amodeo’s counsel and should be treated as
counsel. By illustration, in the troublesome Alabama interpleader action, I am
proceeding on behalf of Mr. Amodeo directly without counsel assistance.
(Attached Entry of Appearance).

Finally, for today, could you let me know what I need to do to arrange
unmonitored legal calls? Also how to arrange appearance by teleconference. The
teleconference or telephonic appearance is the method favored by the primary
court’s local rules. Plus, in the light of Mr. Amodeo’s illness, that medium of
appearance is likely to carry the least chance of causing his condition to worsen.

Respectfally
harl

s Rahn



